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1979 CORPORATE SALES & INCOME . .. Wheel­

abrator-Frye Inc. posted record sales and net income for 

the year ended December 31, 1979, according to Michael 

D. Dingman, Chairman. 

Sales in 1979 were $946,923,000, an increase of 21 o/o over 

1978 sales and net income was $42,675,000, up 15% over 

the preceding year. 

Mr. Dingman also said that Wheelabrator-Frye's finan­

cial condition and operations continued strong. He com­

mented that, barring a serious deterioration of the 

economic environment, he expected 1980 to be another 

highly successful year for the company. 

AUTHOR . .. AUTHOR ... AUTHOR ... 

Congratulations to GREG HIBISKE (r), PFP Supply 

Sales Engineer, recent recipient of a Wheelabrator 

Author's Award for his presentation "Deburring With A 

Vibratory Process" at the January Windsor Chapter 

meeting of the Society of Manufacturing Engineers. A 

hearty handshake and big smile from boss TOM MOTT, 

PFP Division Manager, are in order for the occasion. 

NEW FACES ... Welcome to: Dana L. Henninger, Of­

fice Services Clerk-Office Services. 

SERVICE ANNIVERSARIES . . .  Congratulations to 

Sam Jacobs, Utility Man-Steel Fabrication, who chalks 

up 15 years of company service today, and marking 10 
years of service tomorrow are: AI Bische, Service En­

gineer-Central Region and Bill Koch, Senior Engineer­

Engineering. 
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WE GAVE OUR FAIR SHARE ... 

Admiring the "Fair Share" award received by Wheel­

abrator-Frye are some of the members of our year-round 

United Way committee (I to r): MARY LOU RETH­

LAKE, MILLIE BOEHNLEIN, AL SKWIERCZ, 

CHUCK JOHNSON, JACK TRANT and SOPHIE KIN­

NEY. Presented at the recently-held awards dinner, 

"Fair Share," the highest campaign award, is given for 

employee contributions equal to 75% of the employees 

making a Fair Share pledge. 

WHEELABRATOR ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION 
REMINDERS ... 

The SPRING DINNER DANCE is set for Saturday, 

March 8 at the BK Club, Mishawaka. Dinner - 7 
o'clock. Dancing - 9 o'clock. See your area rep for 

tickets- only $15 per couple (dinner tickets sold in ad­

vance only). 

F L A S H . . . Effective immediately - Plitt theater 

ticket prices increase to $2. (Still one of the best buys in 

town!) 

ON THE SPEAKER'S PLATFORM . .. All mem­

bers of the Toastmasters Club are urged to attend 

the next meeting scheduled for Tuesday, February 

19, 5:15 PM, South Office Building Auditorium. 

Important: Semi-annual membership fees of $9 
are to be paid by cash or check prior to or at the 

next meeting. Make checks payable to Mary Lou 

Rethlake, Toastmasters Treasurer. 

NEW MEMBERS ARE WELCOME TO JOIN 

THE FUN! 



A DAY TO 

REmEmBER ... 
January 31 marked the day when Wheelabrator 

friends bid farewell to three fine gentlemen -
JIM DAVIDSON, ANDY FEDERNOK and CHUCK 
KWASNY. 

Andy, Senior Engineer; Jim, Engineering Co­
ordinator; and Chuck, Surplus Utilization 
Administrator; tally over 124 years of combined 
Wheelabrator service. That's a lot of Wheel­
abrator expertise! 

(top to bottom) Jim & Evelyn Davidson; 
June & Chuck Kwasny; Martha & Andy 
Federnok. 

The following photo story covers the reception 
honoring all three men (unfortunately, due to a 
battle with the latest flu bug, Jim was absent 
from this festivity), the luncheon hosted by 
Chuck's co-workers in Materials Handling, and 
the farewell dinner for Andy and Jim, hosted by 
the gang in Engineering. 

To Chuck, Andy, and Jim: Our best wishes for a 
long and happy retirement! 






